Boone County Health Center
& Medical Clinics

November 10, 2009

To whom it may concern:
This is a letter of recommendation for Beckenhauer Construction Co. of Norfolk, NE.

I am the President and CEO of Boone County Health Center in Albion and have had the
opportunity to work with Beckenhauer Construction over the past three years. During
this time, they have been responsible for constructing and renovating areas of our facility
related to radiology, rehab (OT, PT, and Cardiology), a commons area and admissions.
Currently, they are responsible for the construction of a new bed wing and we are also
evaluating the possibility of constructing a new administrative area.

We have had a very positive experience with Beckenhauer Construction. They have done
an excellent job in evaluating and choosing the sub-contractors and, more importantly,
holding them accountable for high quality craftsmanship. I have found their Project
Manager and Project Superintendent to be of good character, very easy to work with and
address any issues that have arisen with the owner’s best interest in mind.

I have discussed Beckenhauer Construction’s work and relationships with other
colleagues in the state who have had them work on their projects and I have not heard a
negative comment. [ believe that they have the ability to do an excellent job on any size
project or complexity presented to them. It is for these reasons that I would highly
recommend them for your future construction needs and would be willing to address any
questions that you may have.

Sincerely,

» ictor N. Lee, FACHE
President/CEO
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